Abermain Public School

Goulburn Street
Abermain, NSW 2326

Ph: 02 4930 4210
Fax: 02 4930 4319
Email: abermain-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

09 Oct 2023

Intention to apply for Year 7 placement in a Selective High School in 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Selective high schools cater for high potential and intellectually gifted students. They help students
learn by grouping them with other gifted students, using special teaching methods so students can
learn concepts in more detail and more quickly, and supporting their wellbeing needs.

Applications for selective high school placement are considered mainly on the basis of the Selective
High School Placement Test results.

The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on 9th May, 2024.

If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school entry in 2025, you
need to apply by using an online application form at:

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools~and-opportunity-classes/year-?
The application website opens on 9th October, 2023 and closes on 20th November, 2023. You
must apply before the closing date.

We also ask that you please also complete and return the slip below to the school office.

Principal: Debbie Bower

Intention to apply for Year 7 placement in a selective high school in 2025

Student's name: Class:

I'intend to apply for Selective High School entry in Year 7 in 2025 for my child through the Selective
high schools and opportunity classes website.

Signature of parent/carer:




